Halloween Costume Drive
Saturday, October 13, 1:00 — 4:00 pm

Has your child outgrown his or her Halloween costume but
it still looks like new? We will be accepting new or gently
used costumes from September 22 through October 12 at
the Children’s Services Desk. On Saturday, October 13 at
1:00 pm, come pick out a new-to-you costume for this
year! All costumes distributed will be first-come, first-
served basis with a limit of two per family.
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